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Mr. Paul Funk, Chairperson of the Open Space Preservation Ad-Hoc Committee, will be 
at the May 26, 2005, Community Development & Viability Committee meeting to provide 
an update regarding the community’s investigation of Open Space Preservation. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
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